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IMPORTANT INFORMATION
St Kilda Cemetery Fence Restoration project

Dear Community Partner,

Southern Metropolitan Cemeteries Trust is committed to supporting the community to honour and
celebrate their loved ones and we understand memories are forever.

Given this, from February 2020, a restoration project will commence on the St Kilda Cemetery fence
to preserve and maintain this iconic facade, at a cemetery steeped in important Victorian history.

The restoration project is anticipated to take 12 months to complete. During this time, there will be
some disruption to cemetery visitation, local parking and surrounding roads.

Should you wish to visit a grave or memorial that is in close proximity to the fence restoration work
during the project, please contact Customer Care on (03) 9349-3014 or email stk@smct.org.au
to arrange access for your visit.

The parking area and footpath along Alexandra Street, St Kilda, will be restricted during the
restoration project to allow maintenance vehicle access, and to ensure the safety of the community
during these important works. There will also be intermittent road restrictions on surrounding roads
during the period, and the Hotham Street Bus Stop will be relocated.

During the project, as disruptions occur, for full details please visit:
» VicRoads https://www.vicroads.vic.gov.au/traffic-and-road-use/disruptions

Queries regarding the building works can be directed to Dominique Carson, Abode Restoration
building company, 0408 719 975.

Thank you for your understanding and support as we preserve this site so future generations can
reflect, honour and celebrate their loved ones.

Should you have any enquiries regarding this letter please contact our Customer Care team on
(03) 9349-3014, email stk@smct.org.au or for additional information visit smct.org.au/stkildafence

Kind regards,

Jane Grover
CEO - Southern Metropolitan Cemeteries Trust



